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Reporting Arrangements for 2022-2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to update you on our arrangements for reporting for this academic year.  

Target Setting Report  

This will be sent out in the first week of October, this report will notify you of your child’s target for the year. The 

below shows the yearly target progression we hope all children make through out the year. 

Parent Phone Calls 

Following the Target setting report in upcoming weeks your childs teacher will be in touch via phone call to discuss 

the target setting and how you can support your child in achieving this target by the end of the year. 

Mid Year Report 

In the spring term a detailed report will be sent out with regards to your childs progression so far towards their 

target. This will give you detailed information on how this target is being achieved bu your child and what more can 

be done to further support your child. 

Parents Evening 

We are welcoming back face to face parents evening, giving you the opportunity to discuss your childs progression 

so far and discuss the mid year report. This is also an opportunity for you to discuss your childs progress towards 

their end of year target. 

End of year Target Achievement  

At the end of the academic year you will receive the target your child achieved over the academic year. 

Assessments  

All children will be assessed by the end of April. This information will be recorded in the normal school systems.  

Reports  

The above reports will be distributing via our SIMS Parent App.  

If you have not yet downloaded the Parent App please go the App Store for your phone or tablet and search for SIMS 

Parent App. Please download the app, the symbol fort the app will look like this:  
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The user name and password will be the same as you use for Pay 360. If you do not have a log on yet please email 

the office at office@shawclough.rochdale.sch.uk and a registration link will be sent to you.   

As soon as you log on can all parents check their contact information is up to date – if there are no updates just 

press the no update button – anything that is incorrect please update. This replaces our paper data collection 

sheet which has to be done annually.   

Once reports are available they will be distributed to your parent app and a text message notification will be sent. In 

addition you will also be able to look at your child’s attendance summary.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Julia Sandiford-Mitchell 
Headteacher 
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